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 KIWANIS MEETING OF November 20, 2023 
 

 
 
Six members attended and all enjoyed a turkey meatloaf lunch. Those in 
attendance were Anne, Maria, Ann, Pat, Rick and Bob. Maria led the 
meeting and said the prayer. Ann led us in the singing of Stodola Pumpa. 
We had happy dollars from Ann, Maria, Anne, Bob, and Rick. 
 
Anne is leaving Saturday with her mother and sisters on a two-week cruise. 
Maria and her mother made 608 Christmas Cookies, which still have to be 
decorated. We have not yet been able to set a date for the Nicolet 
3rd graders Holiday Party. 
 
The club agreed to give Christmas donations to the Salvation Army, House 
of Hope, and Laundry Love. We will have two meetings in December on 
Monday the 4th and 18th. A representative from Laundry Love will be our 
speaker on Monday December 18th. 
 
By: Bob Rowan 
 


